
 
 
 
 

Announcement from Khao Chaison Subdistrict Administrative Organization 
Subject : Announcement of intention to refrain from receiving and giving gifts, all 

types of gifts. From performing duties (No Gift Policy) for fiscal year 2024 
---------------------------------- 

  I, Mr. Charoen Rakram, President of Khao Chaison Subdistrict Administrative 
Organization, would like to announce that for fiscal year 2024, Khao Chaison Subdistrict 
Administrative Organization It will be a unit where all executives and officials Do not accept 
gifts and presents of any kind while performing your duties. And would like to express my 
intention that as the President of the Khao Chaison Subdistrict Administrative Organization 
Will act as a leader, be a role model, and lead personnel to adhere to the institutions of the 
nation, religion, and the monarchy. and democratic government with the King as Head of 
State and will be a good, moral person and conduct oneself in one's career with honesty 
and honesty as an important principle. will be stable and live with dignity and human dignity 
Dare to stand up for what is right. Perform duties with honesty, integrity, transparency, 
fairness, openness, and accountability. 
  I would like to present the truth: Will behave in the footsteps of His Majesty 
the King Continuing the royal wishes Continuing the science of the righteous king Living 
according to the Sufficiency Economy Philosophy With pure diligence Stand beside honest 
people. For the stability, prosperity, and sustainability of the Kingdom of Thailand forever. 

  Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. 

    Announced on December 1, 2023. 
 

 

 

    (Mr. Charoen Rakram) 
   President of Khao Chaison Subdistrict Administrative Organization 


